
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date:​ September 25, 2025 
Re:​ IASB Joint Annual Conference & Delegate Assembly 

 
 
Members of the Board of Education will discuss participation in the upcoming IASB Joint Annual 
Conference in Chicago November 21-23, 2025. This event provides a broad range of focused learning 
opportunities to support the school board members and administration leadership learning.  
 
A key component of the conference is the IASB Delegate Assembly, scheduled for Saturday, November 
22.  Every member school district is entitled to one voting delegate, who will vote on the following. 
 

●​ Proposed Constitutional Amendments to the IASB 
●​ Election of IASB officers 
●​ Whether to adopt a proposed resolution as an official IASB Position Statement. 

 
The Board will discuss the proposed amendment and who to appoint as the delegate for the assembly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


